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Monthly Business meeting
July 16, 2019

Welcome and call to order:
· The meeting was called to order by the President at 7:00 pm at Ledo’s in Warrenton.
· The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.
· There were 14 members present.  

Minutes from the June meeting were sent to membership via email.  The minutes were accepted by Rob Talbot and Lynn Zagrod made a second to the motion.  Minutes approved as written.

President, Vice President, Treasurer and Secretary were present.  Director was absent.

The Treasurer reported that the club had $2051.78 in the checking account.  Carol made a 
motion to accept the report, Lynn Windingland made a second to the motion.  The Treasurer’s  
report was approved.

The Sunshine Lady reported on the July and August celebrations.

The Webmaster reported that she had updated the roster, added the 2019 minutes to the site and updated members cars.

The Director was not present.

Vice President’s Report:
· Thanked club members for the support they gave Ginny Jolley during her time of grief. 
· He handed out an updated calendar of events for 2019 and reviewed them.  He also added a car show at Madison High on September 21, 2019 to support the Literacy Council.  Melissa Degraff is a part of this event.
· Tom Vollrath will update members with the info for our Christmas party at our next meeting.
· New law in VA – it is illegal to hold a cellphone in hand while traveling through a work area at ALL times.
· Added to the calendar of events – car show at Fauquier High on August 3, 2019 starting at 8:30.  Will be held rain or shine.

President’s Report:
· September 22, 2019 is club picnic at Spillman Park on route 621 in Jeffersonton.  Hours are 2:00 – 7:00 pm.  There will be lawn darts, corn hole, Frisbee golf and other games.  
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Unfinished Business:
· Car show at Messicks was attended by Rob and Mike.  There were not many cars at this event.

New Business:
· None

Open Discussion:
· Rob talked about Xpel which is a protective coating for cars.  He had his done and is very pleased with the results.

50/50 Drawing:
· $43.00 total.  Paul $21, Club $22.  Paul donated his winnings back to the club.  THANK YOU PAUL.

Motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Rob Talbot and Lynn Zagrod made a second to this.  Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

Next meeting Tuesday, August 20, 2019 at Ledo’s in Warrenton.

Prepared by
Carol Kohler, Secretary








